
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
INVITES YOU TO A 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

HAVEN SCHOOL PLAYGROUND 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

(AT THE CORNER OF SOUTH & SOUTH SCHOOL STREETS) 

 
WHEN: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 at 6:30 p.m.  

 
WHERE: Levenson Room, Portsmouth Public Library, 175 Parrott Avenue 

 
WHY: At this meeting, City staff and Richardson & Associates, Inc. will: 

 Review the design plans and project next steps; and 

 Review construction schedule 

 
For more information, please contact David Moore, Community Development 

Director Portsmouth City Hall, 610-7226. 
 


